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Genesee Valley Chapter 
(GVC) 2018-19 

 
OSHA Update 

Presented By  
Gordon DeLeys 

 
DATE:    Wed., November 7, 2018  
 
TIME:    11:30 - 12:00 PM - Check-in  
                  12:00 - 12:25 PM - Lunch 
                  12:25 - 12:30 PM - Bus. Mtg.     
                  12:30 - 1:30 PM - Gordon DeLeys     
 
PLACE:   Dinosaur Bar-B-Que 
         99 Court Street 
         Rochester, NY 14604          
          
COST: $20 per person collected at door.  
 Students can attend for Free!   
     
RESERVATIONS:  

 
Please RSVP by: 

Monday, Nov. 5, 2018  
 

Email: President@gvc.asse.org 
Or call 585-475-6469 and leave a message 

 
Upcoming Events 
 
Meetings for the 2018/2019 Season 
12/5/18:  Genesee Valley & Finger Lakes EH&S 

PDC 

12/5/18:    ASSP GVC Monthly Meeting 
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President’s Corner 
 
I am very happy to announce that our Chapter 
has achieved the Gold level of Chapter 
Recognition for the 2017-2018 chapter year!  
This status is based from the information our 
chapter submitted in the Chapter Operations 
Management Tool (COMT) of 6/30/2018. Thank 
you to Jenna Mausolf and the Executive 
Committee that contributed to this success. We 
are continually striving to improve our Chapter 
and the recognition is very much appreciated. 
 
We received wonderful feedback regarding our 
October breakfast meeting and “Safe4 Culture 
Changer” workshop that Wylie Davidson from 
Dival presented. A special thank you to Jim 
Christiano for setting up the workshop and to 
Wylie for an excellent presentation! The 
breakfast format was a first and the turnout was 
very impressive.     
 
Please contact me, or any of the executive 
committee members if you have any ideas or 
recommendations to grow and enhance the 
Chapter.    
 
I hope to see everyone at our 11/7/18 meeting. 
 
Joe Rosenbeck 
President – Genesee Valley Chapter, ASSP 
 
October’s Presentation 
 
Gordon J. DeLeys; Compliance Assistance 
Specialist U.S. Department of Labor – OSHA 
Mr. DeLeys has worked for the Buffalo Area 
Office of the Occupational Safety and Health 
Administration for over 30 years. He has held the 
position of Industrial Hygienist, Assistant Area 
Director for Health Compliance, Acting Area 
Director and Compliance Assistant Specialist. In 
1997, he was the recipient of the U.S. 
Department of Labor’s Distinguished Career 
Service Award. He has received three Secretary 
of Labor Exceptional Achievement Awards 

(1991, 1996, and 1997) and was the recipient of 
the Edward J. Waring Distinguished Service 
Award for Career excellence in occupational 
safety and health (2005). In 2014, he was 
awarded the Western New York Council on 
Occupational Leadership Award in recognition of 
his many years of hard work in promoting safe 
and healthy working conditions for working men 
and women throughout Western New York. He is 
on the Board of Directors of the Western New 
York Safety Conference (WNYSC) as well as the 
Executive Committee of the Western New York 
Field Federal Safety and Health Council 
(WNYFFSHC). He is a member of the American 
Conference of Governmental Industrial 
hygienists (ACGIH) and the American Society of 
Safety Engineers (ASSE) and is active in both 
the WNY and Rochester chapters. Mr. DeLeys 
was very active with OSHA activities at the 
World Trade Center Disaster area, worked 
extensively at Ground Zero and he also spent 
considerable time in New Orleans and Baton 
Rouge in response to hurricanes Katrina and 
Rita. He was also heavily involved in, and 
assisted with, on-site safety and health issues at 
the crash scene of Continental Flight 3407 in 
Clarence Center, NY. 
 
 
ASSP Service Awards 
 
Congratulations to the following ASSP GVC 
Members for their dedication and long 
service to ASSP: 
 

25 Years Stephanie M Lees, CSP 
25 Years Walter D Friedlander 
40 Years  Joan Batzold 
50 Years  Bruce N. Glaser 

 
 


